
Worship Service Today 
8:30 & 10:30 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

August 27, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      September 3, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

 
D. Morgan, 
Al LeMoine         R. Drover, J. White , G. Hiscock                                                                                                                R.  

D. Pretty,  
N, Andrews, 
G. Halley, 
M. Anthony, 
C.Button 

 
      R. Drover, J. White , G. Hiscock                                                                                                                  
D Bishop, 
W. Bishop 

K. Pack,  
G. Pack, 
K. Scott, 
B. Scott, 
A. Spracklin, 
D. Scott 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
D. Morgan 

M. Young 
 

Keith Pack 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

   

Altar Guild Irene M, Florence M, Marina 

LeD, Paulette S, Margaret E. 

Dora B , Marina LeD, Daphne K, 

Alicia T, Linda P. 

 
Request from Rev. Letto 

Bishop Peddle has announced that Rev. Letto will be with us as interim Parish 
Administrator until the end of September while Rev. Jean continues to recuperate. As 
he attempts to fill Rev. Jean's role in the parish he will need your cooperation by 
letting him know the names of people who need a pastoral visit at home or in hospital 
and those who would ordinarily be visited with home communion. He also 
encourages anyone who has a pastoral or spiritual concern to contact him for a home 
or office visit. Please call Jack or Rev. Letto at the church office to arrange a time to 
talk, either by phone or in an office or home visit.. 

Confirmation Pictures Available for Pick Up 
Confirmation pictures are available for pick up at the Church office during regular 
business hours. 

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group 
Are you experiencing grief due `to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 
(Please note that there will not be a meeting held on Tuesday, September 5th). We 
apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 

Anglican Fellowship of Prayer Conference 
The AFP Diocesan Committee is planning a mini prayer conference, Prayer Matters 
in September 2017. The weekend consists of a healing service at St. Luke’s Church 
in Port-de-grave on Friday, Sept. 22 at 7:30 pm; Holy Redeemer Church Hall in 
Spaniard’s Bay on Saturday, Sept. 23rd with registration at 9:30 am. Guest speakers 
for the day will be the Rev. Laura Marie Piotrowicz and the Rev. Canon Gerald 
Wescott. Lunch will be provide and there is no charge however please register so we 
can know how many people for which to prepare. The weekend will end with a 
closing worship service and Holy Eucharist at St. Peter’s Church in Upper Island 
Cove on Sunday, Sept. 24 at 10:30 am. A time of fellowship to follow. Register by 
emailing your name, home parish, email address and phone number to 
lynchchristine@hotmail.com or call (709) 589-2848.  

Holy Baptism 
The next scheduled Service of Holy Baptism will be on Sunday, September 24 
at 10:30 AM. Anyone requiring Baptism is asked to contact the Church office at 744-
2648. 

Annual Meeting 
The Annual General Meeting will be held on Sunday, September 24 at 3:00 PM. 
All parishioners are encouraged to attend. 

St. Peter’s Church Library Now Open 
St. Peter’s Library IS NOW OPEN and located in the Vestry. Please sign out your 
library book(s) on sheet provided.     

Confirmation Classes 2017-2018 

Registration for Confirmation Classes will take place immediately following the 
10:30am service on Sunday, September 17, 2017. Candidates must be at least 11 
years of age on or before December 31, 2017 to be eligible for confirmation.  Should 
you have any questions or concern, please contact one of the confirmation teachers 
(Andrew Greeley-744-2468/Amy Anthony-744-2735) or the parish office-744-2648. 
 

In Memoriam 
A donation to St. Peter’s Sound System has been made in loving memory of Barry 
Scott by Amelia. 

Tickets Available at the Church Office 
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